The Oxford Handbook Of Neolithic Europe
Oxford Han
Getting the books the oxford handbook of neolithic europe oxford han now is not
type of inspiring means. You could not single-handedly going later books
accrual or library or borrowing from your associates to entry them. This is an
categorically simple means to specifically get guide by on-line. This online
statement the oxford handbook of neolithic europe oxford han can be one of the
options to accompany you later than having other time.
It will not waste your time. assume me, the e-book will enormously reveal you
new issue to read. Just invest tiny epoch to retrieve this on-line message the
oxford handbook of neolithic europe oxford han as well as review them wherever
you are now.

Europe before Rome T. Douglas Price 2013-01-09 Werner Herzog's 2011 film Cave
of Forgotten Dreams, about the painted caves at Chauvet, France brought a
glimpse of Europe's extraordinary prehistory to a popular audience. But
paleolithic cave paintings, stunning as they are, form just a part of a story
that begins with the arrival of the first humans to Europe 1.3 million years
ago, and culminates in the achievements of Greece and Rome. In Europe before
Rome, T. Douglas Price takes readers on a guided tour through dozens of the
most important prehistoric sites on the continent, from very recent discoveries
to some of the most famous and puzzling places in the world, like Chauvet,
Stonehenge, and Knossos. This volume focuses on more than 60 sites, organized
chronologically according to their archaeological time period and accompanied
by 200 illustrations, including numerous color photographs, maps, and drawings.
Our understanding of prehistoric European archaeology has been almost
completely rewritten in the last 25 years with a series of major findings from
virtually every time period, such as Ötzi the Iceman, the discoveries at
Atapuerca, and evidence of a much earlier eruption at Mt. Vesuvius. Many of the
sites explored in the book offer the earliest European evidence we have of the
typical features of human society--tool making, hunting, cooking, burial
practices, agriculture, and warfare. Introductory prologues to each chapter
provide context for the wider changes in human behavior and society in the time
period, while the author's concluding remarks offer expert reflections on the
enduring significance of these places. Tracing the evolution of human society
in Europe across more than a million years, Europe before Rome gives readers a
vivid portrait of life for prehistoric man and woman.
Neolithic Britain Keith W. Ray 2018 Neolithic Britain is an up to date, concise
introduction to the period of British prehistory from c. 4000-2200 BCE,
covering key material and social developments, and reflecting on the nature of
cultural practices, tradition, genealogy, and society across nearly two
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millennia.
The Neolithic of Europe Penny Bickle 2017-05-31 The Neolithic of Europe
comprises eighteen specially commissioned papers on prehistoric archaeology,
written by leading international scholars. The coverage is broad, ranging
geographically from southeast Europe to Britain and Ireland and chronologically
from the Neolithic to the Iron Age, but with a decided focus on the former.
Several papers discuss new scientific approaches to key questions in Neolithic
research, while others offer interpretive accounts of aspects of the
archaeological record. Thematically, the main foci are on Neolithisation; the
archaeology of Neolithic daily life, settlements and subsistence; as well as
monuments and aspects of world view. A number of contributions highlight the
recent impact of techniques such as isotopic analysis and statistically modeled
radiocarbon dates on our understanding of mobility, diet, lifestyles, events
and historical processes. The volume is presented to celebrate the enormous
impact that Alasdair Whittle has had on the study of prehistory, especially the
European and British Neolithic, and his rich career in archaeology.
Mining and Quarrying in Neolithic Europe Anne Teather 2019-06-30 The social
processes involved in acquiring flint and stone in the Neolithic began to be
considered over thirty years ago, promoting a more dynamic view of past
extraction processes. Whether by quarrying, mining or surface retrieval, the
geographic source locations of raw materials and their resultant archaeological
sites have been approached from different methodological and theoretical
perspectives. In recent years this has included the exploration of previously
undiscovered sites, refined radiocarbon dating, comparative ethnographic
analysis and novel analytical approaches to stone tool manufacture and
provenancing. The aim of this volume in the Neolithic Studies Group Papers is
to explore these new findings on extraction sites and their products. How did
the acquisition of raw materials fit into other aspects of Neolithic life and
social networks? How did these activities merge in creating material items that
underpinned cosmology, status and identity? What are the geographic
similarities, constraints and variables between the various raw materials, and
how does the practise of stone extraction in the UK relate to wider extractive
traditions in northwestern Europe? Eight papers address these questions and act
as a useful overview of the current state of research on the topic.
The Oxford Handbook of Wetland Archaeology Francesco Menotti 2013 The Oxford
Handbook of Wetland Archaeology is the most comprehensive survey of world
wetland archaeology ever published and sets out and covers the key issues and
debates in the theory and practice of wetland archaeology, which has played a
crucial role in studies of our past. Due to the high quantity of well-preserved
organic materials found in humid environments, the study of wetlands has
allowed archaeologists to reconstruct people's everyday lives ingreat detail.
Through concise essays written by over fifty of the world's leading scholars in
the field, it describes the scientific and archaeological principles,
methodologies, and spectacular results of past and present archaeological
investigations of wetland environments.
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The Rise of Bronze Age Society Kristian Kristiansen 2005-12-08 Publisher
Description
The Oxford Handbook of Archaeology Barry W. Cunliffe 2009 This handbook
provides an authoritative guide to the full range of archaeological activities
past and present. It will give the reader a sense of the history of the subject
and of the main theoretical debates, as well as a taste of the excitement
generated by archeological exploration.
Big Men Or Chiefs? Jaroslav Řídký 2018-11-25 Explores the archaeological
features of the Central European Neolithic period, questioning what they reveal
about the structures of power and socio-political relationships that were
forming within communities.
The Oxford Handbook of Cities in World History Peter Clark 2013-02-14 In 2008
for the first time the majority of the planet's inhabitants lived in cities and
towns. Becoming globally urban has been one of mankind's greatest collective
achievements over time. Written by leading scholar, this is the first detailed
survey of the world's cities and towns from ancient times to the present day.
The Oxford Illustrated History of Prehistoric Europe Barry Cunliffe 2001
Provides information on the various peoples who lived in Europe from the
earliest times through the rise of classical civilization, as well as those who
lived outside the classical world before the fall of the Roman Empire.
The Oxford Handbook of Prehistoric Figurines Timothy Insoll 2017-03-30
Figurines dating from prehistory have been found across the world but have
never before been considered globally. The Oxford Handbook of Prehistoric
Figurines is the first book to offer a comparative survey of this kind,
bringing together approaches from across the landscape of contemporary research
into a definitive resource in the field. The volume is comprehensive,
authoritative, and accessible, with dedicated and fully illustrated chapters
covering figurines from the Americas, Europe, Africa, Asia, and Australasia and
the Pacific laid out by geographical location and written by the foremost
scholars in figurine studies; wherever prehistoric figurines are found they
have been expertly described and examined in relation to their subject matter,
form, function, context, chronology, meaning, and interpretation. Specific
themes that are discussed by contributors include, for example, theories of
figurine interpretation, meaning in processes and contexts of figurine
production, use, destruction and disposal, and the cognitive and social
implications of representation. Chronologically, the coverage ranges from the
Middle Palaeolithic through to areas and periods where an absence of historical
sources renders figurines "prehistoric" even though they might have been
produced in the mid-2nd millennium AD, as in parts of sub-Saharan Africa. The
result is a synthesis of invaluable insights into past thinking on the human
body, gender, identity, and how the figurines might have been used, either
practically, ritually, or even playfully.
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The Oxford Handbook of the Archaeology of Ritual and Religion Timothy Insoll
2011-10-27 A comprehensive overview, by period and region, of the archaeology
of ritual and religion. The coverage is global, and extends from the earliest
prehistory to modern times. Written by over sixty renowned specialists, the
Handbook presents the very best in current scholarship, and will also stimulate
further research.
Megadrought and Collapse Harvey Weiss 2017-10-02 Megadrought and Collapse is
the first book to treat in one volume the current paleoclimatic and
archaeological evidence of megadrought events coincident with major historical
examples of societal collapse. Previous works have offered multi-causal
explanations for climate change, from overpopulation, overexploitation of
resources, and warfare to poor leadership and failure to adapt to environmental
changes. In earlier synthetic studies of major instances of collapse, the
archaeological record has often not been considered. Included in this volume
are nine case studies that span the globe and stretch over fourteen thousand
years, from the paleolithic hunter-gatherer collapse of the 12th millennium BC
to the 15th century AD fall of the Khmer capital at Angkor. Together, the
studies constitute a primary sourcebook in which principal investigators in
archaeology and paleoclimatology present their original research. Each case
study juxtaposes the latest paleoclimatic evidence of a megadrought (so-called
for its severity and its decades to centuries-long duration) with available
archaeological records of synchronous societal collapse. The megadrought data
are derived from all five archival paleoclimate proxy sources: lake, marine,
and glacial cores, speleothems (cave stalagmites), and tree rings. The
archaeological records in each case are the most recently retrieved. The editor
derives two arguments from the discussions in the volume: (1) Societal collapse
would not have occurred without megadrought. Attendant social disruptions may
have been present in some instances. Nonetheless, megadrought rendered
agriculture-based societies unsustainable in different regions, periods, and
levels of social complexity, from simple foraging to vast empires. (2) A set of
adaptive responses can be observed across the nine cases: adaptive collapse in
the face of insurmountable megadrought, region-wide and settlement abandonment,
and habitat tracking to sustainable agricultural environments. The evidence
points to a paradigm shift: the insertion of another major force, natural
climate variability-megadrought-into the global historical record.
The Oxford Handbook of the Archaeology of Death and Burial Sarah Tarlow
2013-06-06 The Oxford Handbook of the Archaeology of Death and Burial reviews
the current state of mortuary archaeology and its practice, highlighting its
often contentious place in the modern socio-politics of archaeology. It
contains forty-four chapters which focus on the history of the discipline and
its current scientific techniques and methods. Written by leading,
international scholars in the field, it derives its examples and case studies
from a wide range of time periods, such as the middle palaeolithic to the
twentieth century, and geographical areas which include Europe, North and South
America, Africa, and Asia. Combining up-to-date knowledge of relevant
archaeological research with critical assessments of the theme and an
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evaluation of future research trajectories, it draws attention to the social,
symbolic, and theoretical aspects of interpreting mortuary archaeology. The
volume is well-illustrated with maps, plans, photographs, and illustrations and
is ideally suited for students and researchers.
The Oxford Handbook of the Bronze Age Aegean Eric H. Cline 2012-01-12 The
Oxford Handbook of the Bronze Age Aegean provides a comprehensive overview of
our current understanding of the Bronze Age Aegean (ca. 3000-1000 BC) and
describes the most important debates and discussions within the discipline.
Presented in four separate sections within the Handbook, the sixty-six
commissioned articles cover topics ranging from chronological and geographical
to thematic to site-specific. The volume will be indispensable for scholars and
advanced students alike.
Axe-heads and Identity Katharine Walker 2018-01-31 This volume seeks to reassess the significance accorded to the body of stone and flint axe-heads
imported into Britain from the Continent which have until now often been poorly
understood, overlooked and undervalued in Neolithic studies.
The Oxford Handbook of Neolithic Europe Chris Fowler 2015 The Oxford Handbook
of Neolithic Europe provides the first comprehensive, geographically extensive,
thematic overview of the European Neolithic - from Iberia to Russia and from
Norway to Malta - offering both a general introduction and a clear exploration
of key issues and current debates surrounding evidence and interpretation.
Mining and Quarrying in Neolithic Europe Anne Teather 2019-06-30 The social
processes involved in acquiring flint and stone in the Neolithic began to be
considered over thirty years ago, promoting a more dynamic view of past
extraction processes. Whether by quarrying, mining or surface retrieval, the
geographic source locations of raw materials and their resultant archaeological
sites have been approached from different methodological and theoretical
perspectives. In recent years this has included the exploration of previously
undiscovered sites, refined radiocarbon dating, comparative ethnographic
analysis and novel analytical approaches to stone tool manufacture and
provenancing. The aim of this volume in the Neolithic Studies Group Papers is
to explore these new findings on extraction sites and their products. How did
the acquisition of raw materials fit into other aspects of Neolithic life and
social networks? How did these activities merge in creating material items that
underpinned cosmology, status and identity? What are the geographic
similarities, constraints and variables between the various raw materials, and
how does the practise of stone extraction in the UK relate to wider extractive
traditions in northwestern Europe? Eight papers address these questions and act
as a useful overview of the current state of research on the topic.
The Oxford Handbook of the Archaeology and Anthropology of Hunter-gatherers
Vicki Cummings 2014 For more than a century, the study of hunting and gathering
societies has been central to the development of both archaeology and
anthropology as academic disciplines, and has also generated widespread public
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interest and debate. This book provides a comprehensive review of huntergatherer studies, tracing histories of research and undertaking detailed
regional and thematic case-studies that span the archaeology, history and
anthropology of hunter gatherers,concluding with an in-depth review of the main
opportunities, research questions, and moral obligations that lie ahead.
The Not Very Patrilocal European Neolithic Bradley E. Ensor 2021-09-30 Two
decades of strontium isotope research on Neolithic European burials –
reinforced by high-profile ancient DNA studies – has led to widespread
interpretations that these were patrilocal societies, implying significant
residential mobility for women. This volume questions that narrative from a
social anthropological perspective on kinship.
Ancient Scandinavia T. Douglas Price 2015 Although occupied only relatively
briefly in the long span of world prehistory, Scandinavia is an extraordinary
laboratory for investigating past human societies. The area was essentially
unoccupied until the end of the last Ice Age when the melting of huge ice
sheets left behind a fresh, barren land surface, which was eventually covered
by flora and fauna. The first humans did not arrive until sometime after 13,500
BCE. The prehistoric remains of human activity in Scandinavia - much of it
remarkably preserved in its bogs, lakes, and fjords - have given archaeologists
a richly detailed portrait of the evolution of human society. In this book,
Doug Price provides an archaeological history of Scandinavia-a land mass
comprising the modern countries of Denmark, Sweden, and Norway-from the arrival
of the first humans after the last Ice Age to the end of the Viking period, ca.
AD 1050. Constructed similarly to the author's previous book, Europe before
Rome, Ancient Scandinaviaprovides overviews of each prehistoric epoch followed
by detailed, illustrative examples from the archaeological record. An
engrossing and comprehensive picture emerges of change across the millennia, as
human society evolves from small bands of hunter - gatherers to large farming
communities to the complex warrior cultures of the Bronze and Iron Ages, which
culminated in the spectacular rise of the Vikings. The material evidence of
these past societies - arrowheads from reindeer hunts, megalithic tombs, rock
art, beautifully wrought weaponry, Viking warships - give vivid testimony to
the ancient humans who once called home this often unforgiving edge of the
inhabitable world.
The Oxford Handbook of Ancient Nubia Geoff Emberling 2020 The cultures of Nubia
built the earliest cities, states, and empires of inner Africa, but they remain
relatively poorly known outside their modern descendants and the community of
archaeologists, historians, and art historians researching them. The earliest
archaeological work in Nubia was motivated by the region's role as neighbor,
trade partner, and enemy of ancient Egypt. Increasingly, however, ancient Nilebased Nubian cultures are recognized in their own right as the earliest complex
societies in inner Africa. As agro-pastoral cultures, Nubian settlement,
economy, political organization, and religious ideologies were often organized
differently from those of the urban, bureaucratic, and predominantly
agricultural states of Egypt and the ancient Near East. Nubian societies are
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thus of great interest in comparative study, and are also recognized for their
broader impact on the histories of the eastern Mediterranean and the Near East.
The Oxford Handbook of Ancient Nubia brings together chapters by an
international group of scholars on a wide variety of topics that relate to the
history and archaeology of the region. After important introductory chapters on
the history of research in Nubia and on its climate and physical environment,
the largest part of the volume focuses on the sequence of cultures that lead
almost to the present day. Several cross-cutting themes are woven through these
chapters, including essays on desert cultures and on Nubians in Egypt. Eleven
final chapters synthesize subjects across all historical phases, including
gender and the body, economy and trade, landscape archaeology, iron working,
and stone quarrying.
The Neolithic of Britain and Ireland Vicki Cummings 2017-05-18 The Neolithic of
Britain and Ireland provides a synthesis of this dynamic period of prehistory
from the end of the Mesolithic through to the early Beaker period. Drawing on
new excavations and the application of new scientific approaches to data from
this period, this book considers both life and death in the Neolithic. It
offers a clear and concise introduction to this period but with an emphasis on
the wider and on-going research questions. It is an important text for students
new to the study of this period of prehistory as well as acting as a reference
for students and scholars already researching this area. The book begins by
considering the Mesolithic prelude, specifically the millennium prior to the
start of the Neolithic in Britain and Ireland. It then goes on to consider what
life was like for people at the time, alongside the monumental record and how
people treated the dead. This is presented chronologically, with separate
chapters on the early Neolithic, middle Neolithic, late Neolithic and early
Beaker periods. Finally it considers future research priorities for the study
of the Neolithic.
The Oxford Handbook of the Prehistoric Arctic T. Max Friesen 2016-08-25 The
North American Arctic was one of the last regions on Earth to be settled by
humans, due to its extreme climate, limited range of resources, and remoteness
from populated areas. Despite these factors, it holds a complex and lengthy
history relating to Inuit, Inupiat, Inuvialuit, Yup'ik and Aleut peoples and
their ancestors. The artifacts, dwellings, and food remains of these ancient
peoples are remarkably well-preserved due to cold temperatures and permafrost,
allowing archaeologists to reconstruct their lifeways with great accuracy.
Furthermore, the combination of modern Elders' traditional knowledge with the
region's high resolution ethnographic record allows past peoples' lives to be
reconstructed to a level simply not possible elsewhere. Combined, these factors
yield an archaeological record of global significance--the Arctic provides
ideal case studies relating to issues as diverse as the impacts of climate
change on human societies, the complex process of interaction between
indigenous peoples and Europeans, and the dynamic relationships between
environment, economy, social organization, and ideology in hunter-gatherer
societies. In the The Oxford Handbook of the Prehistoric Arctic, each arctic
cultural tradition is described in detail, with up-to-date coverage of recent
the-oxford-handbook-of-neolithic-europe-oxford-han

7/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 29, 2022 by guest

interpretations of all aspects of their lifeways. Additional chapters cover
broad themes applicable to the full range of arctic cultures, such as trade,
stone tool technology, ancient DNA research, and the relationship between
archaeology and modern arctic communities. The resulting volume, written by the
region's leading researchers, contains by far the most comprehensive coverage
of arctic archaeology ever assembled. "
The Bell Beaker Transition in Europe Maria Pilar Prieto Martínez 2015-10-31
Could the circulation of objects or ideas and the mobility of artisans explain
the unprecedented uniformity of the material culture observed throughout the
whole of Europe? The 17 papers presented here offer a range of new and
different perspectives on the Beaker phenomenon across Europe. The focus is not
on Bell Beaker pottery but on social groups (craft specialists, warriors,
chiefs, extended or nuclear families), using technological studies and physical
anthropology to understand mobility patterns during the 3rd millennium BC.
Chronological evolution is used to reconstruct the rhythm of Bell Beaker
diffusion and the environmental background that could explain this mobility and
the socioeconomic changes observed during this period of transition toward
Bronze Age societies. The chapters are mainly organized geographically,
covering Eastern Europe, the Mediterranean shores and the Atlantic coast of the
Iberian Peninsula, includes some areas that are traditionally studied and well
known, such as France, the British Isles or Central Europe, but also others
that have so far been considered peripheral, such as Norway, Denmark or
Galicia. This journey not only offers a complex and diverse image of Bell
Beaker societies but also of a supra-regional structure that articulated a new
type of society on an unprecedented scale.
The Oxford Handbook of Prehistoric Figurines Timothy Insoll 2017-04-13
Figurines dating from prehistory have been found across the world but have
never before been considered globally. The Oxford Handbook of Prehistoric
Figurines is the first book to offer a comparative survey of this kind,
bringing together approaches from across the landscape of contemporary research
into a definitive resource in the field. The volume is comprehensive,
authoritative, and accessible, with dedicated and fully illustrated chapters
covering figurines from the Americas, Europe, Africa, Asia, and Australasia and
the Pacific laid out by geographical location and written by the foremost
scholars in figurine studies; wherever prehistoric figurines are found they
have been expertly described and examined in relation to their subject matter,
form, function, context, chronology, meaning, and interpretation. Specific
themes that are discussed by contributors include, for example, theories of
figurine interpretation, meaning in processes and contexts of figurine
production, use, destruction and disposal, and the cognitive and social
implications of representation. Chronologically, the coverage ranges from the
Middle Palaeolithic through to areas and periods where an absence of historical
sources renders figurines 'prehistoric' even though they might have been
produced in the mid-2nd millennium AD, as in parts of sub-Saharan Africa. The
result is a synthesis of invaluable insights into past thinking on the human
body, gender, identity, and how the figurines might have been used, either
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practically, ritually, or even playfully.
Past Landscapes Annette Haug 2018-12-14 Past Landscapes presents theoretical
and practical attempts of scholars and scientists, who were and are active
within the Kiel Graduate School "Human Development in Landscapes" (GSHDL), in
order to disentangle a wide scope of research efforts on past landscapes.
Landscapes are understood as products of human-environmental interaction. At
the same time, they are arenas, in which societal and cultural activities as
well as receptions of environments and human developments take place. Thus,
environmental processes are interwoven into human constraints and advances.
This book presents theories, concepts, approaches and case studies dealing with
human development in landscapes. On the one hand, it becomes evident that only
an interdisciplinary approach can cover the manifold aspects of the topic. On
the other hand, this also implies that the very different approaches cannot be
reduced to a simplistic uniform definition of landscape. This shortcoming
proves nevertheless to be an important strength. The umbrella term 'landscape'
proves to be highly stimulating for a large variety of different approaches.
The first part of our book deals with a number of theories and concepts, the
second part is concerned with approaches to landscapes, whereas the third part
introduces case studies for human development in landscapes. As intended by the
GSHDL, the reader might follow our approach to delve into the multi-faceted
theories, concepts and practices on past landscapes: from events, processes and
structures in environmental and produced spaces to theories, concepts and
practices concerning past societies.
The Oxford Handbook of the Archaeology of Roman Germany Simon James 2020-03-24
This handbook is currently in development, with individual articles publishing
online in advance of print publication. At this time, we cannot add information
about unpublished articles in this handbook, however the table of contents will
continue to grow as additional articles pass through the review process and are
added to the site. Please note that the online publication date for this
handbook is the date that the first article in the title was published online.
The Oxford Handbook of the Archaeology of the Levant Margreet L. Steiner
2014-01-16 This Handbook aims to serve as a research guide to the archaeology
of the Levant, an area situated at the crossroads of the ancient world that
linked the eastern Mediterranean, Anatolia, Mesopotamia, and Egypt. The Levant
as used here is a historical geographical term referring to a large area which
today comprises the modern states of Israel, Jordan, Lebanon, western Syria,
and Cyprus, as well as the West Bank, Gaza Strip, and the Sinai Peninsula.
Unique in its treatment of the entire region, it offers a comprehensive
overview and analysis of the current state of the archaeology of the Levant
within its larger cultural, historical, and socio-economic contexts. The
Handbook also attempts to bridge the modern scholarly and political divide
between archaeologists working in this highly contested region. Written by
leading international scholars in the field, it focuses chronologically on the
Neolithic through Persian periods - a time span during which the Levant was
often in close contact with the imperial powers of Egypt, Anatolia, Assyria,
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Babylon, and Persia. This volume will serve as an invaluable reference work for
those interested in a contextualised archaeological account of this region,
beginning with the 'agricultural revolution' until the conquest of Alexander
the Great that marked the end of the Persian period.
The Oxford Handbook of the European Bronze Age Harry Fokkens 2013-06-27 The
Oxford Handbook of the European Bronze Age is a wide-ranging survey of a
crucial period in prehistory during which many social, economic, and
technological changes took place. Written by expert specialists in the field,
the book provides coverage both of the themes that characterize the period, and
of the specific developments that took place in the various countries of
Europe. After an introduction and a discussion of chronology, successive
chapters deal with settlement studies, burial analysis, hoards and hoarding,
monumentality, rock art, cosmology, gender, and trade, as well as a series of
articles on specific technologies and crafts (such as transport, metals, glass,
salt, textiles, and weighing). The second half of the book covers each country
in turn. From Ireland to Russia, Scandinavia to Sicily, every area is
considered, and up to date information on important recent finds is discussed
in detail. The book is the first to consider the whole of the European Bronze
Age in both geographical and thematic terms, and will be the standard book on
the subject for the foreseeable future.
The Oxford Handbook of the Archaeology of Ritual and Religion Timothy Insoll
2011-10-28 The Oxford Handbook of the Archaeology of Ritual and Religion
provides a comprehensive overview by period and region of the relevant
archaeological material in relation to theory, methodology, definition, and
practice. Although, as the title indicates, the focus is upon archaeological
investigations of ritual and religion, by necessity ideas and evidence from
other disciplines are also included, among them anthropology, ethnography,
religious studies, and history. The Handbook covers a global span - Africa,
Asia, Australasia, Europe, and the Americas - and reaches from the earliest
prehistory (the Lower and Middle Palaeolithic) to modern times. In addition,
chapters focus upon relevant themes, ranging from landscape to death, from
taboo to water, from gender to rites of passage, from ritual to fasting and
feasting. Written by over sixty specialists, renowned in their respective
fields, the Handbook presents the very best in current scholarship, and will
serve both as a comprehensive introduction to its subject and as a stimulus to
further research.
Habitus? Slawomir Kadrow 2019-06-12 The issue of the social dimension of
technology and transformation, seen from the perspective of 'Habitus', has
repeatedly been discussed in the scientific discourse exploring prehistoric and
archaic communities. However, the complexity of related phenomena constantly
provokes new approaches in different archaeological contexts, which leads to
interesting findings.By presenting the latest studies on the social dimension
of technology and transformation, this book contributes to a better
understanding of a system of embodied dispositions hidden within Bourdieu's
concept of 'Habitus'. These studies mainly cover European areas; from
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Scandinavia to Italy, the Balkans to the British Isles, and Ukraine to the
Northern Caucasus. In addition, ethnoarchaeological field studies from distant
Indonesia are used to interpret the Hallstatt Culture in Europe. The papers
span a chronological dimension from the Neolithic to the beginning of the Iron
Age and in summary include a diachronic perspective. Rock art, Trypillian
megasites, stone axes and adzes, metallurgy, wagons, archery items, ceramics
produced on potter's wheels, mechanisms of cultural genesis and dualistic
social systems are examples of the topics discussed. This book also provides
comments on Pierre Bourdieu's theory of practice, including the concept of
'Habitus'.This book is addressed to international academia, presenting an
important set of information and interpretations for archaeologists and readers
interested in European prehistory. It comprises contributions to the CRC 1266
International Workshop 'Habitus? The Social Dimension of Technology and
Transformation', held in 2018 at Kiel University.
The Oxford Handbook of Zooarchaeology Umberto Albarella 2017 Animals have
played a fundamental role in shaping human history and the study of their
remains from archaeological sites--zooarchaeology--has gradually been emerging
as a powerful discipline and crucible for forging an understanding of our past.
The Oxford Handbook of Zooarchaeology offers a cutting-edge compendium of
zooarchaeology the world over that transcends environmental, economic, and
social approaches, seeking instead to provide a holistic view of the roles
played by animals in past human cultures. Incisive chapters written by leading
scholars in the field incorporate case studies from across five continents,
from Iceland to New Zealand and from Japan to Egypt and Ecuador, providing a
sense of the dynamism of the discipline, the many approaches and methods
adopted by different schools and traditions, and an idea of the huge range of
interactions that have occurred between people and animals throughout the world
and its history. Adaptations of human-animal relationships in environments as
varied as the Arctic, temperate forests, deserts, the tropics, and the sea are
discussed, while studies of hunter-gatherers, farmers, herders, fishermen, and
even traders and urban dwellers highlight the importance that animals have had
in all forms of human societies. With an introduction that clearly
contextualizes the current practice of zooarchaeology in relation to both its
history and the challenges and opportunities that can be expected for the
future, and a methodological glossary illuminating the way in which
zooarchaeologists approach the study of their material, this Handbook will be
invaluable not only for specialists in the field, but for anybody who has an
interest in our past and the role that animals have played in forging it.
Monumentalising Life in the Neolithic Anne Birgitte Gebaer 2020-09-30 One of
the principal characteristics of the European Neolithic is the development of
monumentality in association with innovations in material culture and changes
in subsistence from hunting and gathering to farming and pastoralism. The
papers in this volume discuss the latest insights into why monumental
architecture became an integral part of early farming societies in Europe and
beyond. One of the topics is how we define monuments and how our arguments and
recent research on temporality impacts on our interpretation of the Neolithic
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period. Different interpretations of Göbekli Tepe are examples of this
discussion as well as our understanding of special landmarks such as flint
mines. The latest evidence on the economic and paleoenvironmental context,
carbon 14 dates as well as analytical methods are employed in illuminating the
emergence of monumentalism in Neolithic Europe. Studies are taking place on a
macro and micro scale in areas as diverse as Great Britain, Denmark, Sweden,
Poland, Germany, the Dutch wetlands, Portugal and Malta involving a range of
monuments from long barrows and megalithic tombs to roundels and enclosures.
Transformation from a natural to a built environment by monumentalizing part of
the landscape is discussed as well as changes in megalithic architecture in
relation to shifts in the social structure. An ethnographic study of megaliths
in Nagaland discuss monument building as an act of social construction. Other
studies look into the role of monuments as expressions of cosmology and active
loci of ceremonial performances. Also, a couple of papers analyse the social
processes in the transformation of society in the aftermath of the initial boom
in monument construction and the related changes in subsistence and social
structure in northern Europe. The aim of the publication is to explore
different theories about the relationship between monumentality and the
Neolithic way of life through these studies encompassing a wide range of types
of monuments over vast areas of Europe and beyond.
The Oxford Handbook of Material Culture Studies Dan Hicks 2010-09-02 Written by
an international team of experts, the Handbook makes accessible a full range of
theoretical and applied approaches to the study of material culture, and the
place of materiality in social theory, presenting current thinking about
material culture from the fields of archaeology, anthropology, geography, and
science and technology studies.
The Oxford Handbook of Historical Archaeology James Symonds (Ph. D.) 2014
Bronze Age cultures in Central and Eastern Europe Marija Gimbutas 1965-01-01
The Oxford Handbook of Ancient Anatolia Sharon R. Steadman 2011-09-15 This
title provides comprehensive overviews on archaeological philological,
linguistic, and historical issues at the forefront of Anatolian scholarship in
the 21st century.
The Archaeology of Ritual Evangelos Kyriakidis 2007-12-31 A wide spectrum of
scholars, historians, art historians, anthropologists, students of performance,
students of religion, archaeologists, cognitive scientists, and linguists were
all asked to think and comment on how ritual can be traced in archaeology and
which ways ritual research can go in that discipline. The product is a fairly
accurate representation of research on ritual and the archaeology of ritual:
scholars from various disciplines, backgrounds and agendas, arguing mostly in
the most logical fashion, yet with little agreement between them. So this book
should not be seen as presenting one unified attitude towards ritual and its
study in archaeology. It should rather be seen as a reflection of what the
discourse in the archaeology of ritual is today. The outcome has been extremely
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thought-provoking, often controversial, but always of extremely high quality.
Warfare in Neolithic Europe Julian Maxwell Heath 2017-07-31 The Neolithic ('New
Stone Age') marks the time when the prehistoric communities of Europe turned
their backs on the hunter-gatherer lifestyle that they had followed for many
thousands of years, and instead, became farmers. The significance of this
switch from a lifestyle that had been based on the hunting and gathering of
wild food resources, to one that involved the growing of crops and raising
livestock, cannot be underestimated. Although it was a complex process that
varied from place to place, there can be little doubt that it was during the
Neolithic that the foundations for the incredibly complex modern societies in
which we live today were laid. However, we would be wrong to think that the
first farming communities of Europe were in tune with nature and each other, as
there is a considerable (and growing) body of archaeological data that is
indicative of episodes of warfare between these communities. This evidence
should not be taken as proof that warfare was endemic across Neolithic Europe,
but it does strongly suggest that it was more common than some scholars have
proposed.Furthermore, the words of the seventeenth-century English philosopher,
Thomas Hobbes, who famously described prehistoric life as 'nasty, brutish, and
short', seem rather apt in light of some of the archaeological discoveries from
the European Neolithic.
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